
Note: Federal and state laws prohibit employment and/or public accommodation discrimination on 
the basis of age, color, creed, disability, gender identity, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, 
sex, sexual orientation or veteran’s status. If you believe you have been discriminated against, 
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Public Information Officer, at 712-216-3339.

PLAN AHEAD
AVOID THE TRAFFIC

Join Iowa DOT as they introduce 
their new approach to the 

interstate system 
improvements in

Council Bluffs

You Are Invited to An Open House!

LOCATION:  Council Bluffs Interstate System
Improvement Program Office
Mall of the Bluffs, 1751 Madison Avenue, 
Suite 750, Council Bluffs, IA 
(Enter on the east side of the Mall, next to the
Dillard’s Clearance Store)

DATE:  Tuesday, January 28, 2014
TIME:  4:00–7:00 p.m.

No formal presentation will be made. The public is invited 
to attend anytime during the meeting.

Iowa DOT is hosting an open house to keep you 
informed about the interstate construction 
changes and traffic impacts happening in the 
area. The public is invited to learn more 
about the Council Bluffs Interstate 
System Improvement Program, 
take a tour of the new 
program office and 
meet the program 
staff.

For more information, visit the website at
 www.CouncilBluffsInterstate.IowaDOT.gov

You can also contact the program office at
712.216.3339 or info@CouncilBluffsInterstate.com


